
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  
(NEWGATE LANE, MANSFIELD) (PROPOSED PARKING RESTRICTIONS)  

TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2025 (2274) 
 
 

Statement of Reasons  

 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 
highway services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns have been raised regarding the close 
proximity of bus stop locations on Newgate Lane, Mansfield. This is causing issues for traffic 
flow and visibility issues for vehicles and pedestrians. 
 
To address this issue, the length of the bus stop clearways (MA0103 and MA0106) has been 

extended to 17m and relocated MA0103, as shown on drawing number H/JLB/4668/01. Due 

to this extension of MA0106, part of the parking bay outside of 133 and 135 Newgate Lane 

has been removed to incorporate the new Bus Stop Clearway length. 

 


